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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 11:21 AM
To: jim4home@yahoo.com; ccaafu5000@yahoo.com
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us); 

Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 957 Prosperity Ave

Importance: High

Hello Mr. Wang & Mr. Adam, 
The hearing officer reviewed all the documents sent to her for review and the materials look accurate, except that the 
Construction Contract only indicated a beginning and end date.  There is no schedule for each of the activities to occur if 
she would to grant 180 days.  Please provide a revised contract.  If we get this revision before June 25 and she grants 
180 days, the hearing will not be necessary.  
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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